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number 2: 

POLITICAL SCTENCE 

Meagher, Silvia in collaboration with Gary Owens. 
MASTER [INDEX TO THE J.F.K. ASSASSINATION 
INVESTIGATIONS, Metuchen: Scarecrow, 1980, 
x1-435 p., ISBN O-8108-1331-9, $20.00. 

For hard-core J.F.K. assassination followers 
only. This book is generally divided into two 
arts. The indices fo the InvestigavTion by The 
jouse Setect Committee on Assassinations 
conrstTitutes one section whifie the other 
consists of the indices to the Warren Commis-— 

_ sion Report. References fo both sections 
= ~ appear together in a subject index which 

may be the “most useful section of the book. 
The explanatory tfistin refers the reader to 
the subject index whic reters the reader to 
efther The House Committee index or the Warren 
Commission index. Thus, in order for this 
Mester Index to be helpful, one must have a 
copy. of the reports of each of These two 
agencies on the Kennedy assassination. No 
other references are cited. The report mater- 
fal was obvicusty well-researched for if is 
detaited and concise, Though its usefulness is 
just as obdviously limited to a very few 
people.


